
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Mr. Dockstader: 

It was good of you to take the time to 
share with me your views on the stabili­
zation of the value of the dollar. The 
President is committed to restoring the 
strength of our currency and insuring 
that it is once again as "sound as a 
dollar." You can be sure that your 
suggestion regarding the coinage of 
silver will be given serious consideration. 

With best regards, 

Sincerely, 

.MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. c. F: Dockstader 
Post Office Box 19523 
Denver, CO 90219 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG"TQN 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Mr. Hopson: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning the 
President's speech to the members of the National 
Association for the Advancement of Colored People. 
I am deeply grateful for your support of the 
President and his policies as I am sure he will 
be when he hears of your kind words regarding his 
remarks. 

I have taken the liberty of including a copy of 
the President's speech which I believe you may 
enjoy having. 

Wi~h best wishes, 

Mr. Melvin Hopson 

Sincerely, 

.MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Business Policy Review Couns~l 
McDonald's Corporation 
One McDonald's Plaza 
Oak Brook, IL 60521 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Clarence: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning the 
President-' s speech to the members of the National 
Association for the Advancement of Colored People. 
I am deeply grateful for your support of the 
President and his policies as I am sure he will 
be when he hears of your kind words regarding his 
rer.\arks. 

I also appreciate your suggestions concerning 
this Administration's relationship with the Black 
COilli~unity. As always, your comments are welcome. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. Clarence V. McKee 
700 Montgomery Building 
1776 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

' 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Pat: 

I have your· letters and notes and have 
forwarded them to the proper staff people. 

It was good to hear from you. Please write 
anytime you feel I can be of assistance. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K~ DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. Pat Jacobson 
5113 Jennings Drive 
Fort Worth, Texas 76118 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Jon: 

Thanks for your note. Los Angeles seemed 
so foreign when we went home for a couple 
of days. 

I have enjoyed Rick Smith. He is a very 
thorough and professional reporter. I will 
discuss the requests for the magazine to 
cover a Reagan dinner with Mrs. Reagan shortly. 

Please give me a call when you come to town. 
I would love to get together with you. 

Mr. Jon Nordheimer 

Warm regards, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Managing Editor - Sunday Magazine 
The New York Times 
229 West 43 Street 
New York, N. Y. l 0036 



Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mike: 

m~t ~t\tJ Uork Simts 
229 WEST 43 STREET 
NEW YORK. NY 10036 

July 2, 1981 

I saw your picture today, with Carolyn in Womans 
Wear Daily, wearing leis and sheepish glances at some Los 
Angeles party. You wear the weight of power well. Maybe next 
year it will be Cosmo and Fire Island. 

I wanted to thank you for the help you have given 
various individuals writing for The Times Magazine. As you 
know, Rick Smith has been asked to do a possible cover story 
by us on how the President presidents. 

In addition, if it is possible, we would really like 
to proceed with the dinner party outlined in the enclosed letter 
which has been discussed with Mrs. Reagan's office. It will 
look absolutely grand in color. 

I thought I would get to Washington before the summer, 
but since we have been caught up in some internal matters in­
volving the overhaul of the Magazine, I have had to put it off 
until September. I hope I can get to see you for lunch or a 
drink if I do come down. 

JN/hj 
cc: Carrie Donovan 

ds, 

ordheimer 
a ging Editor 

nday Magazine 



Ms. Sheilah Tate 

M.\RIL\''.'1 KAYTOR 

111 EAST 79TH ~TREET 
NEW YORK, NE\'17 YORK 10021 

212 288-6510 

June 11, 1981 

Office of The Press1Secretary 
The White House ' 
1600 Pennsylvania Airer1ue. 

::::i::~o::t::c. I 

• To confirm our conv~'rsation, for the annual Home Entertaining 
magazine of The NewLYork Times, October 25th, featuring 
American-style parties, and for which I am consulting 
editor and creative director, we would like to open with 
exclusive coverage of our First Family, how our President 
and Mrs. Reagan entertain in their private quarters for a 
typical dinner party--as on any date prior to their holiday, 
but as soon as convenient. 

Based upon my past White House coverages, and your 
suggestions, I envision: the table setting; President 
and Mrs. Reagan and their guests; the food--or entree-­
as it comes to the upstairs kitchen and/or is presented 
at table; and, prior to the dinner, the preparation of 
a~ appetizer or dessert and the entree by Chef Haller, 
from whom I would like, in advance, the menu and recipes 
(non-seaso~al, for reader use beginning early-winter 
festive entertaining season). Mr. Haller and I have 
worked thusly in the past, as he will explain. 

For another feature to be produced in late autumn, we 
would very ~uch like permission to cover how White House 
Chef Hc:nry :-£aller cooks for himself, his family, which 
would ~e for a winter issue of the Sunday Maqazine of 
The New Yoe~ Times--we can discuss this when I see you 
a~d Chef fo~ the dinner party story. 

With appreciation for vour cooperation. 

MK 
ae 

cc: Ms. Carrie Donovan, The New York Times 

/ 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Skip: 

I am terribly sorry, but the spots for the 
Sadat dinner have all been filled. The 
competition for those seats has been fierce 
and if I had known sooner, perhaps I could 
have been more helpful. 

Warm regards, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Theron Joseph Bell 
6301 Stevenson Ave. 
Alexandria, VA 22304 



TH ERON JOSE DH BELL 

H /P,.l?fl 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGT()N 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Mr. Graves: 

Thank you for your recent message. I am sure that 
I speak for the entire Administration when I say 
how much we appreciate your past and present 
support. 

I am deeply grateful for the confidence which 
prompted you to inform the President and myself of 
your situation in Colorado. However, I am sure 
you will understand that it would be inappropriate 
for any member of the Administration to attempt to 
influence in internal operations of the Federal 
Bureau of Investigation with regard to particular 
cases. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. John A. Graves 
Post Office Box 862 
Eagle, CO 81631 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff l 

l ·-! i 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Mr. Walsh: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning the 
nomination of Justice Frank Richardson as a replace­
ment for Associate Justice Potter Stewart on the 
United States Supreme Court. 

As you may already know, President Reagan has chosen 
to appoint Judge ·sandra Day O'Connor of Arizona to 
take the place of Justice Stewart. As confirmation 
proceedings get under way, I am sure you will find, 
as did the President, that Judge O'Connor will make 
an excellent addition to the Court. 

Your interest in this matter is appreciated by all 
of us in the Achninistration. 

With best wishes, 

Mr. James D. Walsh 
Route 1, Box 38 
Centerville, MO 63633 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

' 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Miss Fricke: 

Thank you for the lovely record album. 
I know I will enjoy it equally as much 
as I enjoyed your wonderful entertainment 
at Camp David during the meeting with 
President Jose Lopez-Portillo. 

I certainly appreciate your thoughtfulness. 

Miss Janie Fricke 

Warm regards, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

c/o Mr. Randy Jackson 
5924 Royal Lane 
Suite 104 
Dallas, Texas 75230 

' 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Mr. Campbell: 

Thanks for your thoughtfulness in 
sending along the reprint of Mr. 
Halbouty's interview for the Wall 
Street Journal. I appreciate it. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Thomas W. Campbell 
Dresser Industries, Inc. 
Dresser Building 
Elm at Akard 
Dallas, Texas 75201 

' 

-
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THE WHIT.E HOUSE 

WASil!l\GTO~ 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Mr. Lawson: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning the Miller Amendment to 
the Grarn.~-Latta budget. I have 
taken the liberty of forwarding 
your letter to the Off ice of 
Policy Development. You can be 
sure that your views will be given 
serious consideration and review. 

\'ii th best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Royce E. Lawson, Jr. 
Chancellor Building 
Midland,·TX 79701 
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THE \VHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Mr. Paschal: 

Thank you for your recent message 
concerning the Miller Amendment to 
the Gramm-Latta budget. I have 
taken the liberty of forwarding 
your letter to the Off ice of Policy 
Development. You can be sure that 
your views will be given serious 
consideration and review. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. David Paschal 
Special Projects Administrator 
Spindle~op Oil & Gas Company 
Suite 209 
5744 LBJ Freeway 
Dallas, TX 75240 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Miss Gaustad: 

Thank you for your recent message expres.sing your 
support and concern for waste in government. 

The President shares your views on this subject. He 
has appointed the Task Force on Integrity and Efficiency, 
which has already developed hundreds of investigative 
leads on waste, abuse, and out-right fraud in government. 
The President has also endorsed legislation which would 
create additional Inspectors General for the Department 
of Defense and other government agencies. 

These mark but the first steps in our efforts to 
restore public faith in the honesty and efficiency of 
those who serve in government. You can be sure that 
this Administration is intent on pursuing every available 
cc•":..:rse of action in eliminating waste, abuse, and fraud 
in government. 

With best wishes, 

Miss Jeannie V. Gaustad 
R.D. 2, Box 335 
Mehoopany, PA 18629 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Ferguson: 

It was good of you to take the time to share your 
views about waste in government with me. 

You should know that the President shares your deep 
concern on this matter. He has appointed the Task 
Force on Integrity and Efficiency, which has already 
developed hundreds of investigative leads on waste, 
abuse, and out-right fraud in government. The 
President has also endorsed legislation which would 
create additional Inspectors General for the Department 
of Defense and other govern.ment agencies. 

These mark but the first steps in our efforts to restore 
public faith in the honesty and efficiency of those who 
serve in government. You can be sure that this Administra­
tion is intent on pursuing every available course of 
action in eliminating waste, abuse, and fraud from government. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs. R. E. Ferguson 
415-C South Broadway 
Santa Maria, CA 93454 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

. 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Thank you for writing again. 

I have taken the liberty of forwarding 
your nice letter to Secretary Regan so 
that he, too, will be aware of the supportive 
statements you have made. 

Thank you again. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER _ 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Jeffrey M. Johnson 
132 Seminole Trail 
Frankfort, KY 40601 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 16, 1981 

Dear Kay: 

Thank YOU profoundly! I am the envy of the White House 
and amtlaving the lovely posters framed. I am very lucky ... 
I thought I'd lost out completely when Mrs. Reagan saw the 
other picture and fell in love with it. 

I have had several inquiries about where the White House 
staff people could buy posters like you sent me. You are 
much appreciated. 

While we were in Los Angeles with the President, I had the 
pleasure of meeting Gavin Macleod, who is also a big fan of 
yours. Keep up the beautiful work. 

Mrs. Kay Ameche 
1131 Alta Loma Road 
Los Angeles, CA 90069 

Warm regards, 

SHIRLEY MOORE 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 
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